
Can persons with felony convictions
VOTE IN WASHINGTON? 

You automatically regain the right 
to vote when you have completed 

incarceration and any required Washington State 
Department of Corrections (DOC) community 
custody. Your right to vote is restored upon 
meeting these conditions even if you still owe 
legal financial obligations (LFOs).

YES.



If you have questions about how the law impacts your 
situation, experience any misunderstandings, or are 
informed that a court or prosecutor intends to revoke 
your right to vote for failure to pay LFOs, please contact 
the ACLU.

You can call the ACLU Legal Intake 
and Referral line at 206.624.2180.

Or visit us at www.aclu-wa.org/help

For more information visit: www.aclu-wa.org/voting


